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The Amanda Young Foundation Young Leaders Camp 
                                              

Monday 8th April to Thursday 11th April 2024 

at Penrhos College, Thelma St, Como. 
 

Open to all Year 11 students  

Applications close Friday March 11th, 2024 

 
 
When the Amanda Young Foundation was set up in 1998 in memory of Amanda, who died at 18 from Meningococcal 
disease, one of the objects of the Foundation was to develop young people into leaders in our community. 
Amanda had made the most of her opportunities and achieved a great deal in her all too short life. 
The Foundation raises funds at a variety of events throughout the year to conduct the programme, with only a 
subsidized fee of $175 to be paid by each participant, which includes all meals and accommodation at Penrhos 
Boarding College.  
(Please note that the Foundation is able to waive fees in case of financial hardship. For country students we may also 
be able to assist with travel costs. Please contact Linda on 0409 115 056 to discuss) 
 
The Program has been run by Mike Bormann and his professional team from Jojara & Associates for over 20 years, 
and it is very well received by students and parents alike. 
The four-day residential Camp includes a variety of interactive sessions on team building and leadership as well as 
presentations from guest speakers - young achievers themselves - who will motivate and inspire participants to set 
goals and reach for their dreams. 
 
Through the leadership sessions they will discover the Qualities of a Good Leader: Team Building, Time Management 
Setting Clear Goals, Motivating Themselves, Taking Charge of Their Life and many other skills to help take them to 
wherever they want to go. 
Participants will also be introduced to: Learning and Communication skills, Stress and Relaxation Techniques, 
Myers-Briggs Personality Workshops, and in a nutshell inspired to MAKE A DIFFERENCE. 
 
During the program the students are also involved in an information session on Meningococcal Disease. 
They are asked to go back to their school communities and to do something tangible to raise awareness of the 
disease. They are provided with materials, posters, water bottles, ‘fridge magnets, brochures etc. Some give a 
presentation to their class, others to whole school groups at an assembly or perhaps a Health Expo. We hope that you 
will support them in putting this into practice on their return to school. 
 
Some of previous students wrote: "It has been an amazing summit. I met a lot of new people, made new friends and 
became a better person because of it. This summit has changed my life.” Sean 
“I have loved every second of this camp. I think I have grown so much as a leader and an individual”. 
 
Please contact us on info@amandayoungfoundation.org.au or phone Linda on 0409 115 056 
and we will be happy to answer any questions you have about the Youth Summit. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Lorraine & Barry Young 
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